## Re: reports%E2%80%8F



Kathy Rasing Add to contacts 4/11/14

To: Dan Barfels

Cc: Davon, sjconstinc@mchsi.com, nhowland@cf...

Absolutely not! You must have missed my second paragraph. All the condos are residents' homes. When there were situations such as bugs and broken faucets, my husband and I went right over to help with it. We must work together for ALL residents, that's what a board is for. Plus I believe in being good neighbors.

Since I was not going to be at any of the monthly board meetings I was simply making some suggestions. In my third paragraph regarding the entrance walks I should have said 4-plexus, not 8-plexus.

See you in May!

## Kathy R

From: Dan Barfels

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 10:20 AM

To: Kathy Rasing

**Cc:** <u>Davon</u>; <u>sjconstinc@mchsi.com</u>; <u>nhowland@cfu.net</u>; <u>eek@cfu.net</u>; <u>marilynkohagen@gmail.com</u>; <u>cinson6@r</u>

**Subject:** Re: reports

Kathy it seems like u r out to get the 8plexs. Let's all work together. Everyone has spent money on 4 and 8 plex. Now know one us spending anything until we Get the money under control. We got a lot of bills from meinards and also with the bad winter we need to work out. The board has been moving in the right direction. Hope we still can with keeping everyone in mind. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

•